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Coming from a small school with not a lot of funding, I am asking that the housing question be added back to the FAFSA.
This is our way packaging a student's financial aid. We use this as the student self-identifying that they will be living on, off or
with their parents. The COA is also automatically calculated by this question on the FAFSA. Please add this question back to
the 2024-2025 FAFSA.

Thank you,
Nicole Sharp
Director of Financial Aid
Oakland City University
Oakland City, Indiana
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